CITY OF BEVERLY HILLS
455 N. Rexford Drive
Beverly Hills, CA 90210
Municipal Gallery

Beverly Hills City Council Liaison / Wallis Annenberg Committee Meeting

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Wednesday, May 16, 2018
4:00 PM

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER
Date / Time: May 16, 2018 / 4:05 PM

IN ATTENDANCE: Mayor Julian Gold, Councilmember Lili Bosse, City Manager Mahdi Aluzri,
Chief of Police Sandra Spagnoli, Assistant Director Public Works Chad
Lynn, Senior Management Analyst Logan Phillippo, Executive Assistant |
Beverly Turner, Wallis Annenberg Center for the Performing Arts
Managing Director Rachel Fine, Wallis Annenberg Center of Performing
Arts Board Member MeralLee Goldman

1) Public Comment
Members of the public were given the opportunity to directly address the Committee on any
item listed on the listed on the agenda.

Speakers: None

2) Facilities / Maintenance

e City Manager Mahdi Aluzri and Assistant Director Public Works Chad Lynn discussed
various details of the Wallis Annenberg budget and addressed possible terms’ under
which the City might accommodate the Wallis Annenberg Center for Performing Arts
request for funding.

e Mayor Julian Gold, Councilmember Lili Bosse, and City Manager Mahdi Aluzri
recommended to Rachael Fine and MeraLee Goldman that they attend June 5, 2018
Study Session where the Wallis Annenberg budget will be included as part of citywide
budget discussions.

3) Campus Security:
e City Manager Mahdi Aluzri indicated that the City would continue to assist in developing a
security plan for Wallis Annenberg Center for Performing Arts.
e Chief of Police Sandra Spagnoli presented options for security enhancements including
equipment and additional staff time with an initial cost of approximately $55,000, and a
recurring cost of $150,000.
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e Councilmember Lili Bosse raised issues of security check procedures and the use of metal
detectors. Mayor Julian Gold suggested any security check system would have to be
branded for the lobby in a way that is unique to Wallis Annenberg Center.

e Mayor Julian Gold asked Chief Spagnoli to look into facial recognition technology options.

e Chief Spagnoli also recommended that the Wallis Annenberg hire a Security Risk
Manager to access security issues.

ADJOURNMENT
Date/Time: May 16, 2018/ 4:55 PM



